
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

25 February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Re: Chris Bradford - Author Visit 
 
We are pleased to announce that popular author, Chris Bradford, will be visiting St Martin’s School 
on 8 March 2022 to talk to pupils in years seven and eight about his books and his life as an author.  
With many budding authors in our midst, we are sure that pupils will be keen to hear Chris speak 
about his novels and pick up lots of tips to improve their own creative writing!  
 
Chris will be doing a Samurai Sword demonstration along with his talk and further information about 
Chris and his books can be found on his website: www.chrisbradford.co.uk. 
 
If your child would like to read any of the titles ahead of the visit, they are currently available for 
loan from the school library.  There will also be an opportunity on the day for pupils to purchase 
copies of the books and have them signed by Chris; books need to be pre-ordered using the 
attached form.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
  
Mrs T Peters 
School Librarian 

http://www.chrisbradford.co.uk/

